
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Craig Parks <CraigParks@scsenate.gov>

Date: 10/19/2015 12:19:40 PM
Subject: RE: Bond Meeting Reschedule

Thanks for the email.
I will let you know member feedback asap. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Craig Parks [mailto:CraigParks@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 9:53 AM
To: Kara Brurok; Veldran, Katherine; Amy Wiesehahn; Carolyn Youmans; Linda Pridgen
Cc: Martha Casto; Mike Shealy; Deanne Gray; Beverly Smith
Subject: Bond Meeting Reschedule

Good morning.

Per Martha's request on behalf of Sen. Peeler, he is seeking availability of your members on 11/4 and / or 11/5 for a 
possible rescheduling of the Capital Bond Study Committee.

If the meeting were to be held on 11/4, it would need to be a “morning” meeting.

If the meeting were to be held on 11/5, it could be “anytime”.

Sincerely,

Craig

Craig H. Parks, MPA
Sr. Research and Budget Analyst
Senate Finance Committee
Senate of South Carolina
111 Gressette Bldg.
Columbia, SC 29201
(W) 803-212-6640
(F) 803-212-6690 
craigparks@scsenate.gov

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:CraigParks@scsenate.gov
mailto:CraigParks@scsenate.gov
mailto:craigparks@scsenate.gov

